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All GSEP Shops will be closed for Staff Development  
on Wednesday, October 16 and Friday, October 25. 

Purchases made in our council shops support Girl Scouts in our area!

Jane Seltzer                    Shelly Ridge                            Valley Forge                               Mobile

New at GSEP!  

Now we can customize your Girl 
Scout swag with your initials or 
name! See associate for details. 

Happy  
Birthday  
Juliette  
Gordon Low!

Shop at GSEP shops in person  
between 10/26 and 10/31 to earn 5, 10,  
15 or 20% off your purchase when you  

pick a candle from our JGL Birthday cake! 

Offer good on in-person purchases only.  
One discount per customer. Excludes  

Build-a-Bear, Shipping, Gift Certificates  
and Trading Post New Deposits.

Fall Sale  
Taste Test!

Valley Forge and Jane Seltzer 
will have samples of Chocolate 
Covered Raisins and Gummy 
Butterflies from the Fall Sale 

product line available for tasting 
on Saturday, October 12. Stop in 
for a taste test while you shop!  

Samples are individually  
packaged and available  

while supplies last. 

Are you a new leader with 
questions about how to 

Shop@GSEP? 

Check out our FAQ list:
https://bit.ly/LeadersHowtoShop

Or come to a New Leader Mixer- meet with  
GSEP Staff, mingle with other new leaders,  

and receive a FREE patch for you with purchase!  
Join us Wednesday, October 9 at Shelly Ridge. 

Saturday October 5, New Leaders are 
invited to shop our Jane Seltzer location 

with a FREE patch for purchase!

Attending the Leadership Weekend at Laughing Waters?  

The Trading Post will be open Saturday with camp swag and fall fashion.  

Place preorders for uniforms and badges by emailing  

shop@gsep.org at least three days in advance.

Pressed for Time?  
Let us help! 

Our Heat Press service is a time saver 
for parents and Troop Leaders!  

Purchase vests and insignia and  
for just a little bit more, we’ll put  

it all together so you don’t have to!  
Find out more:

https://bit.ly/HeatPressForm

Planning your  
Troop’s Holiday  
party?

We’re now taking reservations  
for Build-a-Bear parties  

through December! 

https://bit.ly/GSEPBaBParty

https://bit.ly/LeadersHowtoShop 
https://bit.ly/HeatPressForm
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